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John Ho was quoted in Business Insurance discussing OSHA's National Emphasis Program to focus

its enforcement efforts on industries with the largest number of workers at serious risk of contracting

the coronavirus. The targets named in the NEP have “demonstrated to be at a higher risk” over the

past year, according to John. “It makes sense to me,” he said. 

To read more of this article, click here.
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